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FOI Request regarding: Correspondence to Rt Hon Theresa May from the PCC office 
 
Request received: 18/08/2019 

Responded: 10/09/2019 
 
Q. How many times did the PCC/Mayor write directly to the former Prime Minister Rt Hon 
Theresa May MP during her time in office both as prime minister and Home Secretary for the 
following reasons: 
 
A: Raising concerns that budget cuts were having a detrimental effect on policing 
 
B: Requested more money?  How much was  requested how much was given ( if any) 
 
C: Raised concerns that budget cuts were putting officers at risk 
 
Response: 
The Warwickshire Police and Crime Commissioner has not written directly to the former Prime 
Minister RT Hon Theresa May MP during her time in office as both Prime Minister and Home 
Secretary for any of the reasons outlined at A-C above. 
 
The PCC has, however, written to other ministers in relation to funding. 
 


